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I do not support the inclusion of Parks, Park Properties and Open Spaces set aside for green and
nature spaces to be used as shelters. These precious areas need to remain open and accessible for all
which they will not be if used in this manner. You can site homeless camps within industrial areas on
paved areas which if privately owned can be leased and provide restrooms and shuttles as needed.
Thank you
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